
2024 Naturalist Led Hikes 
The public is welcome on these  hikes, so bring your friends and family!   

 April 20, 2024  1:00pm-3:00pm;  Master Naturalist  Group Hike: Steyermark Woods, Hannibal 

The Mississippi Hills Master Naturalist Chapter will host an interpretive nature hike at Steyermark Woods Conservation Area in Hannibal on 

Saturday, April 20. The focus will be on Spring Wildflower identification. Participants will observe and learn about the conservation area, 

woodland habitat, flowering trees and ephemeral wildflowers in bloom. 

 April 20, 2024 2:00pm-3:00pm;  Master Naturalist  Group Hike: Steyermark Woods, Hannibal 

The Mississippi Hills Master Naturalist Chapter will  also host a second hike on April 20th at Steyermark Woods which will start an hour later 

than the wildflower hike.  This hike will be at a faster pace  and  will not have the more in-depth discussions about wildflowers seen along 

the trail. 

 May 18, 2024 9:00am-noon;  Master Naturalist  Group Hike: Henry Lay Sculpture Park  

Master Naturalist Group Hike  at Henry Lay Sculpture Park https://maps.app.goo.gl/pwhd6ZLVr3fk84Ky7     Hike will be led by Rebecca 

Romig and Luke Greving 

 July 20, 2024 9:00am-noon;  Master Naturalist  Group Hike: Location TBD 

 June 15, 2024 9:00am-noon;  Master Naturalist  Group Hike: Location TBD 

 August 17, 2024 9:00am-?;  Master Naturalist  Group Float Trip: Location TBD 

 September 21, 2024 9:00am-noon;  Master Naturalist  Group Hike: Location TBD 

 November 16, 2024 9:00am-noon;  Master Naturalist  Group Hike: Location TBD 

 October 18, 2024 9:00am-noon;  Master Naturalist  Group Hike: Location TBD 

 December 21 2024 9:00am-noon;  Master Naturalist  Group Hike: Location TBD 

Hikes are led by the Mississippi Hills Chapter of the Missouri Master Naturalist Program  

and are open to the public.   

If you have questions, feel free to use the “Contact Us” button on our website  or  

Email us at: mississippihillsmmn@gmail.com  

and we will get back with you as soon as possible.   

Thank you to Master Naturalists Randy Hills and Matthew Harris for organizing our hikes! 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/pwhd6ZLVr3fk84Ky7

